
  
 

 
Dear Competitor, 

 

Welcome to the 2013 Clydesdale and Heavy Horse Field Days, Gatton.  We trust you had an 

enjoyable Christmas break and that the New Year has been kind to you all.  Please find enclosed your 

Competitor’s Pack for the 2013 Clydesdale & Heavy Horse Field Days for 4th & 5th May. 

 

As in previous years entries will CLOSE on the 1st of March 2013, and late entries will NOT be 
accepted.  Your 2013 pack should contain the following – if anything is missing please let me know 

so I can get it out to you ASAP, alternatively all forms are downloadable from the website 

www.gattonheavyhorses.com.  

 

Enclosed with this letter, should be: 

� Stable and Camping requirements � Checklist/Stable/Camping/payment form 

� Entry Forms � Program/Timetable 

� Rule Book � Led Class list 

� Release Waiver/EFA membership � Gypsy Horse Programme 

� Sponsorship/Advertising Details � Feed Supplies Flyer 

 

The 2013 programme is new and different to previous years, so please do not assume that the events 

you have entered in the past are scheduled for the same day or time as in the past.  Also the Rule 

Book has changes, so please ensure that you read the Rule Book and are mindful of the changes. 

 

Again this year, a notice board outside the office will be made available for anyone wishing to 

advertise horses for sale. 

 

As in previous years, competitors, handlers, stewards, committee members, and judges will be 

required to wear a wristband for the duration of the show.  Very importantly, all mounted 

competitors must wear a current Australian Standard riding helmet. 

  

The official programme booklet for 2013 is in preparation and we invite you to advertise or kindly 

sponsor an event/class or donate trophies, which will be recognised in the booklet.  Thank you very 

much to those who advertised in last year’s booklet.  Details for this year’s booklet are enclosed with 

this pack and we invite you to take this opportunity to record your participation to this year. 

 

Just a reminder, we DO NOT set the fees for Camping and Stabling as this is controlled by the Indoor 

Equestrian Centre, we only pass on the charges as advised.  The Committee pays for all the electricity 

used and the use of all areas of the grounds for the weekend. 

 

Prize money for 2013 will be paid via direct deposit unless advised otherwise on your entry form.  

Please allow at least three weeks for the committee to finalise payments before enquiring. 

 

We hope this invitation finds you all safe and well, any concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me 

and I will do my best to help. 

 
Kind regards, 

Dave Martin 

Competitor Entries 

Phone: (07) 4630 7668 

Email: coolridgeclydes@westnet.com.au  

NB: Nicola is assisting me with the entries this year, so please feel free to discuss the entries with 

her if I am not available. 
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